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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Financing Needs for Upcoming Harvest
Counsel for reorganizing farmers-debtors, we trust you have
already talked with your clients about their financing needs for
the upcoming harvest.  If you have not, please do so promptly
and get the necessary motions filed.  We want to avoid,
whenever possible, preliminary requests and orders.

Proposed Amendments for Public Comment
The Judicial Conference Committee on Rules of Practice and
Procedure has approved publication for public comment of
proposed amendments to some existing rules and forms as well
as several new rules and forms.  The proposals and supporting
materials are posted on the Proposed Amendments Published
for Public Comment page of the federal judiciary's website.  The
public comment period closes on February 16, 2022. 

Link
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As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.

https://www.uscourts.gov/rules-policies/proposed-amendments-published-public-comment
https://www.uscourts.gov/rules-policies/proposed-amendments-published-public-comment
https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

